
From: Cheng, Franz 
Sent: 10/16/2013 2:48:13 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Complaint re: natural gas fueling stations by Robert DeVries 

Laura, 

I wanted to check in with you or your staff about a complaint a Mr. Robert DeVries has lodged 
against PG&E about shutting down one of your fueling stations. I wanted to make sure that the 
issue is a) known and b) unresolved and what if anything PG&E is doing about it. I just got this 
case assigned to me and have no information about the utility side of the story, though Mr. 
DeVries has certainly given us an earful here (see attached). I'm telecommuting tomorrow, but 
I'm in the office today. 

Thanks, 

Franz C. Cheng, Sr. Regulatory Analyst 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, California 94102 

TEL: (415)703-1536 

SB GT&S 0259469 


